
 

  

North Central Striping Project 
  
 Project Status (as of March 2012)
 
 
 
 
Project Description:  This project 
involves the marking removal, 
refurbishing and new pavement marking 
installation along North Central Street 
from W. Woodland Avenue to E. Fourth 
Avenue.  A contract was executed 
between the City of Knoxville and 
Highway Markings, Inc. for the North 
Central Striping Project. 
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Schedule:   
Bid Opening:  August 2011 
Notice to Proceed:  November 2011 
Contract Completion Date:  December 2011 
 
Current Status:  Complete. CITY OF KNOXVILLE 

Madeline Rogero, Mayor 
 

 
Current Contract Price:  $ 37,179  

 Christi Branscom  
Project Designer:  City of Knoxville Director of Public Works 

 
Construction Contractor:  Highway Markings, Inc..   James R. Hagerman, PE 

 Director of Engineering 
 

City of Knoxville Contact Stephen J. King, PE 

Construction Engineer:  Robin L. Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 Deputy Director of Engineering 


